From: debjer@peak.org

To: Rep.CliffBentz@state.or.us

Cc: LRO

Subject: Defeat SB 181A

Date: Friday, May 05, 2017 1:50:43 PM

As the treasurer for Summit Grange #432 | can testify that SB 181A creates an undue burden
for our small nonprofit. We barely bring in enough money to meet our expenses. This
legislation would create an undue burden and | am not sure to what benefit. And we could
certainly be negatively impacted if we should loose our nonprofit status.

We have less money available to the State government why would you want to create even
more work for them and for not a very good reason. More useless bureaucracy it sounds like
to me.

The bill is unnecessary because the assessors can collect information collected annually by
other government agencies. Why don’t assessors just go to those agencies if the assessors
want the information.

Please do not support this legislation. Thank you.....Deborah Boyd, 20720 Blodgett Road,
Blodgett OR 97326
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